
From: Herman Kachold [mailto:hkachold@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 2:19 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Bike Path on Hayden Island in the Comprehensive Plan 
 
Hello Commissioners; 
 
I live along the Columbia River in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community, I love it 
here, I plan on living here for many many years ...  
  
- Please remove the proposed Hayden Island Bike Way from the The Comprehensive Plan 
Transportation System Plan (TSP) 
  
- If not removed from the plan, the Bike way will impact, remove, destroy, eradicate 122 homes 
within our community - the homes fronting the river and north harbor. 
  
- When these homes are removed, our whole community will be folded because of the lost of 
revenue to our landowners.  
  
- This is a bad plan and the bike way needs to be a street bike path and not a path along the 
river destroying, impacting, ending this community. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Herman Kachold 
1501 N Hayden Island Drive 
Unit 42b 
Portland, OR 97217 
503-286-1150 
co-chair of Hayden Island Livability Project (HILP) 
Representive for the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community HOA on the HINOON 
Board. 

 


